Reinhart, David

From: Sent: To: Subject: Attachments:	David Bigalke <david.j.bigalke@gmail.com> Wednesday, January 26, 2022 3:36 PM Reinhart, David Re: Invoice 00024987 Snow and ice removal from public sidewalks image001.jpg</david.j.bigalke@gmail.com>
	ated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***
Hello,	
Would you be able to place me	on the agenda for the next meeting?
Where does the meeting take pl	lace?
Thank you.	
On Mon, Jan 24, 2022, 7:03 AM	Reinhart, David < Reinhartd@cityoflacrosse.org > wrote:
David,	
	charges, it dispute would be heard in front of the Board of Public Works. They meet Dam. To be places on the agenda, the dispute would need to be added by noon the
Please let me know how you w	ould like to proceed.
Thanks.	
David Reinhart	
Chief Building Inspector	

400 La Crosse St., La Crosse, WI. 54601

Division of Community Risk Management

La Crosse Fire Department

Office: 608-789-7564

The later large uncertainful part in the last loss been reconstructed, or about his first loss pursues to consent	Published represented to displayer. The Bost has been sent or county or dated shall be defined as promote to county

From: David Bigalke < david.j.bigalke@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, January 21, 2022 12:15 AM

To: IR - Inspection <inspection@cityoflacrosse.org>

Subject: Invoice 00024987 Snow and ice removal from public sidewalks

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***

Hello,

I am writing in regards to the attached documents I received in the mail, postmarked January 18th, 2022.

The document with the La Crosse Fire Department header details "The snow that fell between 12-26-21, and 1-6-22 was removed 1-8-22." According to the chart from <u>weather.gov</u> detailing snow accumulation in the La Crosse area, roughly seven inches of snow fell during this time:

The attached pictures we received from you clearly indicate that efforts had been made within this window of time to keep the sidewalk clear as there is a minimal amount of snow remaining on the sidewalk. Additionally, in the three years I have owned this property I had not received any complaints or notifications regarding my sidewalk maintenence until now, which indicates this has not been a recurring issue.

I understand the importance of keeping the sidewalks clear and am usually able to get it cleared within a handful of hours of the snow falling. This particular week my family was combating illness and clearing the small amount of snow that fell on $1/6/22$ slipped my mind.

For the reasons detailed above, I am asking that you provide leniency in this one-time instance and forgive the amount owed in the attached invoice. I look forward to your response.

Thank you,